
 
 

 

 

 

 

            

 

 

         October 2024 Issue 

Throughout our newsletter you can expect to read a little bit about what goes on here at Park View, where 

everyone is made to feel welcome with our warm, friendly atmosphere, a real home away from home for all. 

                                                                                

                                                                                                                             

 

         

                                                                4th – Peggy  

 6th – Alma 

 10th – John 

 13th - Valarie 

 

Residents celebrating their birthday this 

month are…  
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Employee of the Month 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you, Karen, for all of your hard 

work. 

 
 



 
 

 

October 2024 Entertainment 
                                             In-house activities are as follows: - 

 Scrabble  

Jenga 

 Puzzles 

Word Searches 

Art and Crafts 

Reminiscent Games 

Quizzes 

Bingo 

Mature Projects 

Observation Games 

Indoor Golf 

Singalong with Rosa 

 

24th – Peter LeBone – Singer 

 

31st Halloween Tea Party – 2pm -4pm 

 

31st Spooky buffet lunch and fancy dress day! 

 

 



 
 

 

 

     

  

                                                                               

                     

 

                     

   

                          

                        

                                            

 

 

 

                      

                                       

    

 



 
 

 

       

                      



 
 

 

                       

         

                  

  

 

 

 

 

                                      



 
 

                                                              

                                                                                                           
  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

Rosa’s Round Up 
 

Hi All,  

We really got into the autumn spirit last month. We have been enjoying doing 

lots of autumnal arts and crafts and playing autumnal mental agility games 

which the residents really enjoy, it gives them a sense of the season we are in. 

We had the lovely Cheryl who is so great with the residents and always makes 

them smile and has them up singing and dancing along 😊 

We had another Fish & Chip seaside café day, paid for by the resident’s fund, 

everyone really enjoyed it and ate heartily.                                                               

It’s really nice to have a random treat! 

At the beginning of the month, I took one of our residents for Tea and Scones 

at a lovely café in Rainham called Nutmegs. They donated an afternoon tea for 

our Summer Raffle! The staff were wonderful, and it was a lovely café. We 

went shopping afterwards, buying some new shoes and slippers! The fact that 

it rained was made special as we saw a double rainbow, it was such a lovely 

afternoon. 

 

IMPORTANT ANNOUNCMENT   

We will be having another fund-raising Tea Party on Thursday 31st October 

Halloween themed with creepy china cups and spooky cakes!   

If you would like to spend the afternoon with your loved one and join us for 

this Haunted Halloween Afternoon Tea, please see Rosa or Reception for 

tickets! 

With love, Rosa xxxx 


